Minutes & action items from Sep. 29 TRT Barrel integration meeting.
· Cable length: HV cable length for the questionable type 3 fuse box was mocked up on the space frame. Present length of 65cm (less connector length) is "ok" but tight. The cable may need to be routed slightly differently from the drawing to allow some slack. 
· Cable mock up test in Bat. 175 could probably take place in 2-3 weeks when components come together.

· Craig presented 2 designs for electronics pedal card attachment. Penn also looked into several possibilities. Will work to finalize on a solution. 

· Outer cylinder: Craig and Neil will try to do the modification in the coming week(s), and put on shielding when Jack comes back in next trip.

· System test: need to start looking into components needed for system test. Electronics for all 3 module types are likely to become available in Feb. The operation is estimated to take ~a month.

· Installation of type one electronics will continue, while, assembly of the boards is on hold. Mitch is looking at the noise issue and may have improvements for the boards that are to be assembled.

· A module tracking spread sheet has been made to estimate module delivery from 154. Pauline will provide updates and we will plan manpower in SR accordingly. The plan to deliver all modules by the end of Nov. still holds.         

